
I Cor. 3:6,”I have planted, Apollos watered; but God gave the increase.”
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Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! We trust you have had a wonderful summer.
It is hard to believe we are quickly coming to close of another season We have had a great

year so far and would like share with you. But, First, we want began by giving honor to our
Lord for his fathomless love and our faithful partners. We could not do what we do without

your prayers and financial support. Your giving is vital in the continuance of this work.
 May the Lord continue to bless you as give to build His kingdom!

KENYA



UGANDA
Sunday and Christina, our doing a wonderful job caring for the 9 children, 2 of which are their biological
children. They are happy and healthy. They are expecting their 3rd child. 

CURRENT NEEDS:
***New houses for the widows in Kenya. The cost varies from $1,500-$2,500usd
***College tuition support
***Support to maintain housing, food, education, medical and other varies needs

Please feel free to reach out to us for more information about Still Hope or if you would like to
know how you individually ,as a church or business can get involved with any of the above
mentioned projects, sponsor a child, monthly partnership or a one time gift!
Once again, we are are so grateful for your love, prayers and faithful giving! Without Christ we are
nothing. Together by His grace we can do much!

Sincerely,
Rhonda Smith

Still Hope, Inc., P.O. Box 86, Lebanon, OH 45036 , 937-689-8539, www.stillhope.org

 Currently, they are home for the month of August from boarding school and college. 
A couple of representatives with the Gideons visited the home in Kenya and Uganda recently. They passed
out bibles to children. We are thankful they took their time out of their busy schedules.
We have just completed our third house for desperate widows and families who are unable to work due to
serious illness. This construction includes concrete walls and floor, metal roof, paint, windows and secure
door. The residents are so grateful and send there gratitude to all who are making their lives lighter. 
We are adding gutters and water tanks in areas where there is no access to water. This allows water to be
caught by the rain. Consolada, whom we built the first house for, told our Director that many times she
was unable to cook Although,she had food from our distribution , she had no water and no one to fetch it
for her. She willing shares this water with the locals. 
We have added new side walks and steps going up to the children’s home. A retaining wall was added as
well. This provided more yard for our children to play. 

Our children are doing great!



Currently in India, we are caring for 24 children and providing monthly food distribution to 10 widows
living in the streets. Construction for the second floor is now completed. This will serve as a Boarding
School. New students are being accepted along with our children. The boarding school serves as a means to
share the love of Jesus to those who otherwise may never have an opportunity.

INDIA 

Due to  the persecution in this location, please do not post this page on social media. 


